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I am opposed to SB210 because I feel mail-in voting is an effective way to ensure 

maximum participation by qualified voters. I do feel there should be adequate and 

aggressive steps in place to make sure only persons eligible to vote do so. The fact 

that errors in this regard were discovered and corrected at the state DMV tells me the 

system is working. If more frequent audits of all voter registration mechanisms are 

needed, let’s do it. Tighten up the system if necessary, but don’t eliminate mail-in 

voting! Thank you. 


